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Update: Payment date for salary adjustment for members 

of Senior Management Service (SMS) 

 

The previous Informus edition refers (copy can be obtained from the PSA website at www.psa.co.za or 

PSA Provincial Office). Members will recall that a circular was issued wherein the Minister of the 

Department of Public Service and Administration pronounced on the 4.7% salary increase for SMS 

members in terms of section 3(5) of the Public Service Act.  

 

The PSA has received a written confirmation from the employer that the payment for the cost-of-living 

adjustment for SMS will be implemented through a supplementary run to be made on 3 June 2024. The 

payment will reflect in the bank account of these employees on 6 June 2024.  

 

Employees who have not yet chosen the PSA as their Union of Choice can visit the PSA’s website 

(www.psa.co.za), send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 
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